
 

ADVISORY ON EMBASSY HOLIDAYS FOR NOVEMBER 

 

Everyone is informed that the Embassy will suspend its operations on the following dates: 

1.  01 November- All Saints’ Day 
2. 04 November - Diwali 
3. 19 November – Guru Nanak’s Birthday 
4. 30 November- Bonifacio Day 

Applicants for consular services and visa are advised to plan their appointment schedules 
accordingly. 
 
Assistance to Nationals Hotline is on call during holidays, with the following mobile 
number: 
 
+919910797014 
 
Other inquiries for Consular services may be sent via:  
 
consularinquiriestophembassy@gmail.com  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
27 October 2021 
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ADVISORY ON VISA CONSULAR SERVICES- 23 June 2021 

 
VISA 
 
Foreigners travelling from India are still not allowed to enter the Philippines until 30 June 2021. 
The Embassy informs the public that all foreigners holding valid visas with the following visa 
categories are still NOT allowed entry to the Philippines unless the holder is a spouse or a child 
of a Filipino national:  
 
 Short Term Business/Tourism Visa  
 Student Visa 

Work Visa Category 
 
The Embassy does not issue/extend/process 9F/9A Student Visas at this time. 
Students wishing to study in the Philippines should contact their school directly for 
their concerns. Queries on flight schedules to the Philippines should be addressed directly 

to travel agents or airlines, including requirements when transiting through another country.  
Visa issuance and visa-free privileges for all foreigners wishing to visit the Philippines are 
still suspended. The Embassy will not accept any visa applications [except those of 
spouses/children of Filipino citizens, seafarers (9b and 9c) and diplomats/officials of 
international organizations (9e)] until further notice.  

 
Inquiries for VISA services may be sent via: consularinquiriestophembassy@gmail.com 
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